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Hello, 

I strongly oppose this. These are our tax dollars that we deserve to get back. The 

State of Oregon, Multnomah County in particular, has had a free for all in spending 

AND raising our taxes. There needs to be accountability in how our tax dollars are 

spent. And keeping surplus monies instead of reinvesting in your citizens should be 

criminal.  


